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5th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

YEAR 1 TO MOUNT PLEASANT SCHOOL FARM 

 

As part of their Geography topic on farming and farm animals, Year 1 will visit Mount 

Pleasant School Farm on Thursday 10th October 2024.  

West Midlands will go in the morning and return by lunchtime. Warwickshire will go 

after lunch and return by the end of the school day. 

Both classes will spend time in the farm classroom and go outside to meet the 

animals. 

 
During the visit the children will go outside, therefore please ensure your child wears 
appropriate warm, layered clothing, which includes a waterproof coat. Wellington boots 
WILL be provided by the farm. 
 
Children are to wear school jumper/polo shirt with jeans or jogging bottoms No skirts 
or dresses. 
 
If your child has asthma/allergy, please ensure they have an 
inhaler/medication in school otherwise they WILL NOT be able to go on the 
visit (please check the date on the inhaler/medication.) 
 
The cost of this visit is £11.66 per child. Payment for this visit must be made online. 
Please visit our website or the office for details on how to do this. If insufficient 
funds are collected, then the visit will be cancelled. 
Please make your payment by Friday 4th October 2024. 
Should you have any concerns or queries about the visit please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss A Wright 
Educational Visits Coordinator. 
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